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CITY OF SANTA ROSA 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

THE CITY COUNCIL WILL CONSIDER A REQUEST TO REZONE THE PROPERTIES 

LOCATED AT 376, 380, 386 & 414 YOLANDA AVENUE FROM THE CG (GENERAL 

COMMERCIAL) ZONING DISTRICT TO THE IL (LIGHT INDUSTRIAL) ZONING 

DISTRICT FOR GENERAL PLAN CONSISTENCY – FILE NO. REZ17-011 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be conducted by the City Council on 

Tuesday May 1, 2018, at or after 5:00 p.m., in the City Council Chamber, City Hall, 100 

Santa Rosa Avenue, Santa Rosa.  The purpose of the public hearing will be to receive public 

comment and recommendations prior to the City Council acting on a request to reclassify 

four properties along Yolanda Avenue into the IL (Light Industrial) zoning district.   

 

The application has been filed by Eric Drew.  Said application and applicable information is 

on file in Planning and Economic Development, Room 3, City Hall (100 Santa Rosa 

Avenue), and available for public inspection.  The Department is open: 

 

Monday: 8:00-4:30 

Tuesday: 8:00-4:30 

Wednesday: 10:30-4:30 

Thursday: 8:00-4:30 

Friday: 8:00-12:00 

 

If you cannot attend, you are encouraged to submit written comments and recommendations 

prior to the public hearing.  Comments and questions may be directed to Susie Murray, City 

Planner, Planning and Economic Development Department, City of Santa Rosa, 100 Santa 

Rosa Avenue, Room 3, Santa Rosa, CA 95404, telephone (707) 543-4348 or e-mail: 

smurray@srcity.org.  

 

Daisy Gomez, City Clerk, City of Santa Rosa 
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